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January 14, 2022 
 
ENMAX Southeast Substation Safety Enhancement Project 
RE: Information about our proposed utility work in your area. 
 

 
Dear Resident/Occupant/Business Owner:   
 
On behalf of the ENMAX Power Corporation Stakeholder Relations team, we want to share this 
information package with you about our proposed ENMAX Southeast Substation Safety Enhancement 
Project (the Project). 
 

 
We have provided the following documents for your review: 

• Project Newsletter: includes details about the Project, including the proposed work to be 
completed, Project location and the planned schedule and  

• Alberta Utilities Commission (AUC) Public Involvement Brochure: outlines the role of the AUC 
and the Project approval process. 

 
This information is also available at enmax.com/SESubstation. 
 
Providing Your Input 
 
Our team is committed to actively engaging with stakeholders and obtaining your feedback about the 
proposed Project - your input is valuable to us. The stakeholder consultation process will allow us to 
effectively share Project information and address any questions or concerns you may have in advance 
of filing the Project with the AUC. 
  
ENMAX will be hosting online information sessions via Microsoft Teams, where you will have the 
opportunity to engage with subject matter experts and learn more about the Project. These will 
include discussions about the need for the Project, route options, environmental considerations and 
ENMAX’s Participant Involvement Program. 
 
If you are interested in attending one of these sessions, please sign up on our project page at 
enmax.com/SESubstation. If you are unable to sign up online, please call our Stakeholder Relations 
team directly at 403-514-1471 and we’d be happy to assist.  
 
  



 

 

 
The AUC Process  
 
In Q1 2022, ENMAX will file an application with the AUC for approval of the Project. The AUC will 
review the application through their formal process, where stakeholders are provided an opportunity 
to participate. To learn more about the AUC process and how you can become involved, please refer 
to the brochure included in this package titled, “Public involvement in a proposed utility development”. 
 
To learn more about the AUC regulatory process, please contact:  

Alberta Utilities Commission  
Phone: 403-310-4282  
Email: info@auc.ab.ca  
Website: auc.ab.ca 
 

Should you require further information about the Project, please feel free to reach out to us directly: 

• Call us at 403-514-1471. 

• Email us at stakeholderrelations@enmax.com. 

• Use the online “Request a callback” feature at enmax.com/SESubstation.  
 
 
Thank you, and we look forward to speaking with you soon. 
 
Stakeholder Relations 
ENMAX Power Corporation 
 
 


